
 

 

 
 

January 18th 2022 

Dear Year 8 Parents/Carers 

RE: Parental Consultation Evening       Year 8 – January 27th 3.30-6.30pm 

Year 8 students have now settled into their new term. 

We are writing to invite you to attend our Year 8 evening which takes place on Thursday 27th 

January. It is an opportunity for parent/carers to speak with their child’s teachers to discuss 

the progress that is being made. Parents’ evening will run between 3.30pm – 6.30pm. 

This evening will be an online event – a reminder that we use School Cloud as a platform 

where appointments take place virtually. These can be set up from any mobile device but 

work best on a PC, laptop or tablet. 

The full details of how to use School Cloud, including a tutorial video, can be found on our 

website here:  

Virtual Parents Evenings - https://www.oak-academy.co.uk/parents/virtual-parents-evenings/ 

Working together, learning and well-being remain at the heart of what we do at Oak Academy. 

I would encourage all parent/carers to make an appointment to speak with their child’s 

teachers. Parent/carers register and make appointments online, using the following link: 

https://oakacademyaat.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

This parent consultation evening is now open for booking. 

In the meantime, do not hesitate in contacting Mrs Ferrett (Head of Year 8) should you have 

any questions.  

Many thanks for your continued support of the Academy. 

Yours sincerely,  

                                                    PP Lauren Ferrett 

Mrs Emma Biles                                                          Mrs L Ferrett 

Vice Principal Inclusion                                             Head of KS3 
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High Expectations Leads to High Achievement 


